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SHA Board of Directors 
Highlights July 2011 Meeting 

Actual minutes to be posted on the SHA website: www.sugarwood.org. 
(1)  Sugarwood Stingrays:  Chet updated the board on behalf of the Sugarwood Stingrays.  Pool was inspected 
and received a 98% score during the month of July 2011.  The last home meet will be held on Thursday, July 21, 
2011 

 
(2)  Recreation Area Maintenance: 
 Signage; Pool rules are approved 
 Repairs in progress to secure pool pump footing. 
 John Frazier to straighten braces on east side of tennis courts and install missing brackets. 
 Fence painting and repairs near completion. 
 
(3)  Curb Markings:  Looking for volunteers to assist in the curb markings/painting.  Interested volunteers 
contact Ron Williams. 
 
(4)  Martin Cumpston motioned to support the development of a Horse Shoe Pit as laid out on the east side of 
the tennis courts.  Motion was seconded.  Project not to exceed $150.00 
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Sugarwood Neighborhood 

NEW Sugarwood Pool Hours 
(effective August 15, 2011) 

 

Monday—Thursday: 4:30 PM to 7:30 PM 
Friday—4:30 PM to 8:00 PM 

Saturday—12:00 noon to 8:00 PM 
Sunday:  1:00 PM to 6:00 PM 

Our deepest condolences to Katy Pasquale on the loss of 
her husband, John.  You are in our thoughts and prayers. 

“Sundaes on Saturday!!” 
 

Please join your neighbors for back
-to-school ice cream and sundaes 
on Saturday, August 13, 2011 from 
5:00pm to 7:00 pm at the pool.  We 

look forward to seeing you! 

Neighborhood Termite/Pest Control Services 
Due to a lack of interest in the neigh-
borhood, Sugarwood will not be par-
ticipating in the group discount of-
fered by Russell Pest Control. 

It’s Back to school tIme 

August 15, 2011 is the first 1/2-day back to 
school for Knox County and other schools. 

 
Please drive safely and keep an eye out for 

kids in the neighborhood waiting for the 
school bus or walking to and from the bus 

stops. 
 

http://www.sugarwood.org/


Sugarwood Coffee 
 
 

Join your neighbors on 
August 25th at the Campbell 
Station Road Cracker Barrel 

from 9 to 11 a.m. for the 
monthly Sugarwood Coffee. 

All residents are 
encouraged to attend. Just 

ask for the Sugarwood 
Table. 

Sugarwood Book Club 

 

August 2011 Book Selection: 

The Friday Night Knitting Club by 

Kate Jacobs.  August book club will be 

held at the home of Marie Casey in 

Farragut Crossing Subdivision 

11912 Burnside Place (ph 966-9343) 

 

 

September 2011 Book Selection: 

Empire Falls by Rick Russo.  

September book club will beheld at 

the home of Eileen Smith; 

312 Fruitwood Drive 

 

 

 

Future Suggestions: 

Summer of the Bear—Bella Pollen 

The Lincoln Lawyer—Michael Connelly 

The Paris Wife—Paula McLain 

The Road—Cormac McCarthy 

Mr. Pettigrew’s Last Stand—Helen Simonson 

 

New Members Welcome! 

Volunteers Needed!! 
Sugarwood is always 

looking for volunteers to 
help maintain our 

community.  Let us 
know if you can help. 
Please call any board 
member to volunteer. 

Calling All Advertisers!! 
New advertisers needed to help off-set 

the cost of printing the monthly 

Sugarwood newsletter.  The cost is 

$10 per month to run a business card 

size ad. 

 

If you are interested, please contact Sue Conway at 

966-1736 or email ad materials to 

beck@conwaymktg.com 
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SUGARWOOD BOARD OF DIRECTORS - 2011 

 

President: Yolanda Ter Hark  288-3058 
Vice-President: Martin Cumpston  966-8414 Director: John Frazier  675-7215 

Secretary: Tracye Jahn  671-0906 Director Paul Hester  329-7755 
Treasurer: Sue Conway  966-1736 Director Jerry Blossom  966-0044 

 

Newsletter ideas, questions, requests??? Email: beck@conwaymktg.com (Please reference “SHA” in the subject line.) 

STINGRAYS end the season 4-1 
Your Sugarwood swim team finished the swim season on July 15th with a win 

against the West Side YMCA.  It’s been a great season and we can’t wait for 

2012! 

 

The previous weekend, several Stingrays participated in the Smoky Mountain 

Invitational event, posting many “personal best” times and taking home many 

ribbons and medals.  The 8 and Under Mixed Medley Relay team are shown to the 

right with their heat winner ribbons.  Congratulations to the Brown, Carbaugh, and Von Hagen families on the 

success of their kids in this relay. 

 

Also at SMI, Morgan Carbaugh (shown at left with her ribbon) took top honors in the 9-10 Girls’ 25 yard 

Breaststroke, coming tantalizingly close to breaking the existing record in that event.  Good luck next year, 

Morgan! 

 

It’s been a RAY-awesome season, and the Stingray Nation would like to invite you 

and your Sugarwood family to join the Fever in 2012. 

 

See ya at the pool! 


